The Deputyship of Postgraduate Studies & Scientific Research and the Deanship of Postgraduate Studies are keen to invite all Deans of Colleges

Invitation
Under the patronage of His Excellency the Vice-Rector for Postgraduate Studies & Scientific Research
Dr/ Mohammad Bin Abdullah Al-Shaya’a
The Deputyship of Postgraduate Studies & Scientific Research and the Deanship of Postgraduate Studies are keen to invite all Deans of Colleges, Directors of Scientific Departments, Vice-Rectos of Postgraduate Studies and Faculty members to attend the symposium titled
“Joint Postgraduate Studies Programs at Majmaah University: Inspiring Vision”
Date: Wednesday, 17th Muharram 1435/ 20th November 2013
Time: 11 a.m.
Place: Honorary Hall, Complex Colleges
(Note: the workshop activities will be aired via video conference to Education Colleges, female section, Majmmah)
 
Program activities
“Joint Postgraduate Studies Programs at Majmaah University: Inspiring Vision”
Wednesday, 17th Muharram 1435/ 20th November 2013
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